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.THE PRESIDENT HAS sn:r . ... 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 17, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT -

In line with the second paragraph 
of Ambassador Moynihan's letter, you might wish 
to have us schedule a meeting for him with you. 
Similar to the "one-on-one" sessions you have been 
having with your new Cabinet members after they 
have been sworn in. If so, we will arrange for 
such a meeting in cons~ion with Secretary 

Kissinger's o1t!fi :-r 
Yes No -----

Jim Connor 
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799 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA 
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017 

Dear Mr. President, 

UNITED STATES REPRESENTATIVE 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

Geneva, Switzerl~ 
July 3, 1975 

You were marvelous to Liz and the children Monday, 
and I am more than grateful. After meeting you 
they felt very differently about my going off to 
yet another government job, after having more or 
less promised "never again". 

Before the swearing-in I talked a bit with Don 
Rumsfeld, who urged that from time to time I ask 
to see you to go over UN affairs, and I will do 
this. The one thing the other members of the UN 
must be brought to understand is that when your 
representative speaks, he speaks on your behalf 
and states your views. 

Respect~ly, 

~--Daniel P. Moynihan 
Ambassador 

The President 
The White House 
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